Margaret Speer 38666 Zion Rd, RR#3 Wingham, Ontario NOG 2W0 Tel 519-357-4000, Cell 519-357-0505 mspeer@hurontel.on.ca

AUGUST 7, 2018

Mr. Dwayne Evans

Chief Administrative Officer Municipality of North Huron PO Box 90, 274 Josephine St. Wingham, Ontario NOG 2W0 519-357-3550

Dear Mr. Evans and the North Huron Municipal Council,

My name is Margaret Speer. I have wanted to become an Officiant for many years, and have recently made that a reality! On July 27th, 2018, I successfully completed the Civil Officiant Course with Denise Labelle-Gelinas (certificate attached). The next step is to choose a municipality to operate from, and of course as a proud resident of North Huron, it is my first choice. Therefore, the purpose of my letter is to request that you please consider naming me a Civil Officiant for the Municipality of North Huron!

I am extremely keen to start officiating civil marriage ceremonies both in North Huron and around our region. After doing some research and speaking with the Event Co-Ordinator for The Four Winds Barn in Brussels, I have discovered that there are many weddings booked there next year that are still looking for a Marriage Officiant.

As our area becomes more of a destination for weddings, there will be plenty of opportunity to run a successful business, generating revenue for both of us. I look forward to attending the North Huron Council Meeting on August 13th and hearing your decision!

Warm Regards,

Margaret Speer